George Wilson

From: Mahmoud E Iguindy <melguindy@roadrunner.com>

Sent:Monday, April 28, 2014 10:54 AMTo:Lisa Scaglione; Patrick; George WilsonSubject:FW: Trip for Hoover School Children

I will visit Sea Base tomorrow 11AM, If you have time and care to join me, please let me know. Thanks Sincerely

Mel Elguindy 949-285-0971

From: Diana Knapstein [mailto:dianak@ocbsa.org]

Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 10:49 AM

To: Mahmoud E Iguindy

Subject: RE: Trip for Hoover School Children

Hi Mahmoud,

Actually tomorrow at 11 would be great. We will have a second grade class here on a field trip so you will be able to see the Sea Base "in action". I look forward to meeting you.

Diana Knapstein | Office Manager NEWPORT SEA BASE

Orange County Council, Boy Scouts of America





1931 West Coast Highway Newport Beach, CA 92663 P 949.642.5031 ext. 305 | F 949.650.5407 dianak@ocbsa.org





Remember: To designate your United Way gift, please write in Orange County Council, BSA.

Notice from Orange County Council, BSA: This e-mail, and any attachment to it, contains privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual (s) or entity named on the e-mail. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately return it to the sender and delete it from your system. Moreover, any confidential information contained in this e-mail (and any attachment) may only be used for the specific purpose for which it is being transmitted.

From: Mahmoud E guindy [mailto:melguindy@roadrunner.com]

Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 10:17 AM

To: Diana Knapstein

Subject: RE: Trip for Hoover School Children

Hi Diana,

Would tomorrow, Tuesday at 11 AM be a good time to visit your facilities?, I am open all morning or Wednesday?

Together in Rotary
Mahmoud Elguindy
President, RCSAN
Engage Rotary>>>>Save Lives

From: Diana Knapstein [mailto:dianak@ocbsa.org]

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 3:20 PM

To: Mahmoud E Iguindy

Cc: Patrick; Denise Habjan; Rita Burgueno; Lisa Scaglione; Jack Nguyen

Subject: RE: Trip for Hoover School Children

Thank you for your quick response, Mahmoud! After speaking with Jack Nguyen, our Program Director, I believe we will be able to get you the proposal by the end of next week. In addition, we would like to invite you here to see our facility and to chat a bit further about what you are doing and how best we can meet your expectations.

Have a great weekend!

Diana Knapstein | Office Manager **NEWPORT SEA BASE**

Orange County Council, Boy Scouts of America





1931 West Coast Highway Newport Beach, CA 92663 P 949.642.5031 ext. 305 | F 949.650.5407 dianak@ocbsa.org





Remember: To designate your United Way gift, please write in Orange County Council, BSA.

Notice from Orange County Council, BSA: This e-mail, and any attachment to it, contains privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual (s) or entity named on the e-mail. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately return it to the sender and delete it from your system. Moreover, any confidential information contained in this e-mail (and any attachment) may only be used for the specific purpose for which it is being transmitted.

From: Mahmoud E guindy [mailto:melquindy@roadrunner.com]

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 11:30 AM

To: Diana Knapstein

Cc: Patrick; Denise Habjan; Rita Burgueno; Lisa Scaglione

Subject: Trip for Hoover School Children

Hi Diana,

I discussed the proposed trip that we talked about this morning with the Principal of Hoover school (Mr. Richard Valle) and we agree it would benefit all to work with Sea Base this year, if possible. Accordingly we would like you to submit to our Rotary Club using my e-mail a program for a one day (Week Day) field trip for 50 third or fourth graders and accompanying about 6 adults including the program details and learning advantages emphasizing where it fits with school curriculums and all associated costs. We will need this proposal by May 5th to get approval from all involved and submit to Rotary District to obtain funds (deadline for submission is 5/15). If you have any questions please contact me. Thank you for your assistance

Together in Rotary
Mahmoud Elguindy
President, RCSAN
Engage Rotary>>>>>Save Lives
Ph. 949-285-0971